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Strikes 

The NEU have proposed further strikes 

on 5th and 7th July.  We will advise you 

as soon as we can if your child’s class is 

impacted. 

 

New Reception class 2023 

Cheshire Forest School are running a new Reception meet up on Friday 25th August 10am-

11.30am.  If you would like to attend please follow a booking link to their website Sandiway 

Primary New Reception Class Meet Up - Booking by Bookwhen  

 

IMPORTANT!!! 

As Mrs Tucker will be away next week in 

Keswick on the Y6 residential there will be 

no Reception and KS1 choir.  Please ensure 

you collect your child at the normal time on 

Tuesday.  Thank you. 

 

Congratulations! 

We are immensely proud of 

Eden, Y6, who has climbed 

Snowdon not once but  twice 

this year! Right to the summit 

without a moan or a grumble. 

Eden also reached the summit 

of Scarfell Pike recently. 

 

Eden is pictured here with her 

younger brother who attends 

Cuddington Primary School.   
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Attendance 

May I ask that all Parents and Carers take the time to review our Attendance Policy which can be found on our 
school website and a copy is also attached.  We are seeing an increased number of children being late for school and 
also requests for term time absence.  As a reminder: 

 The school gates open at 8.45am.  The gates will be locked promptly at 8.50am.  The register closes at 8.55am.  
Please ensure your child is ready to come into school at 8.45am so they can register and prepare themselves for 
the day.  This avoids disruption to classmates and lessons. 

 Term time holidays will only be permitted in exceptional circumstances.  We are seeing an increase of last mi-
nute requests sometimes on the day or parents turning up to take their children.  A fixed penalty notice may be 
issued by the Local Authority as follows:  

 10 unauthorised consecutive absent sessions due to a family holiday. 

 Where persistence absence is recorded as unauthorised  

 The current rates payable by parents are £60 where the amount is paid within 21 days and £120 where the 
amount is paid within 21-28 days. This charge is per parent/carer per child. If the fixed penalty notice remains 
unpaid this could lead to prosecution in the Magistrate’s Court.  

Summer Holiday 

Club 

Places are filling up fast for 

our Summer Club!  Please 

ensure you secure your 

place as soon as possible.  

Bookings and payments can be made via 

School Gateway.  If you wish to pay with 

Childcare 

vouchers, 

please book 

your place and 

contact the-

club@sandiway.cheshire.sch.uk 

Thank you and have a 

wonderful weekend. 


